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           08/05/2024 
Dear Parent/Carers,                                 
 

RECEPTION VISIT TO BARKING PARK 
 
This term in Reception, the children will be learning about ‘Moving on and Journeys’, and as part of 
this learning, we will be taking a bus to Barking Park on Friday 14th June 2024. 
 
On the day of the visit, children should arrive at the school at the normal time of 8:40am and in 
school uniform. It is advisable that parents check the weather forecast that day and ensure that 
pupils are appropriately dressed; weather dependent please make sure that you provide your child 
with a coat, or if it is a hot day, please ensure you apply sun cream to your child before school and 
provide them with a sun hat (sun glasses are not required as they may get lost).  
 
We will be taking the bus to and from Barking Park and will be leaving school at 9:30am returning to 
school for 3:00pm. Children should be collected at normal home time of 3:20pm.  
 
We will be having a picnic at the park so children should bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag (no 
glass bottles / plastic containers) and a water bottle. A packed lunch can be provided by the school if 
you tick the box below. 
There is no cost to for this visit.  
 
Please complete the permission slip by Friday 7h June. 
 
We will require some parent helpers on the day of the trip. If you are interested in volunteering, 
please fill in the tick box below. 
Please understand if a high volume of parents are interested, we will not be able to accommodate all 
parents 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
Ms Begum and Ms Farhana  
Reception Class teachers  
  

RECEPTION VISIT TO BARKING PARK 
 

Name of child: _____________________________________       Class: __________________ 
I give permission for my child to participate on the visit to Barking Park on Friday 14th June 2024 
I understand that we will be taking the bus to and from the park.  
I would like my child to be provided a packed lunch from school on the day of the visit.        
 
PARENT VOLUNTEERS  
 
Parent Name/Contact Number/Date of Birth: ________________________________ 
 
I am interested in volunteering to support the Reception visit on Friday 14th June 2024                          

Learning Together, Learning for Life. 
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